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Wembrook’s Got Talent 
Due to strike action that is taking place next week, we have 
had to change the dates for the grand final and showcase    
performance to parents 
The new dates are: 
Friday 24th March: Grand Final 
Thursday 30th March: Wembrook’s Got Talent Showcase. 
Due to the size of the hall, parents unfortunately will not be able to be part of the  
audience during the competition. However, on Thursday 30th March at 2:30pm a 
number of acts will perform to parents, including the winners.  

Red Nose Day                                               
Friday 17th March 
 

To celebrate Red Nose day (next         
Friday),  pupils are allowed to come to 
school under the theme of              
“Wear Something Funny or        
Something Red”.       
They could come in fancy dress, wear              
something red or perhaps wear their 
clothes backwards or even come in their 
pyjamas. 
For the privilege of dressing up we 
would like each child to donate  at least 
£1 or more if you choose.   

                                                                      Thank you for your support. 



 

Special Mentions Assembly      
One of the highlights of a normal school week is our Special Mentions Assembly on a        
Friday. In the assembly, we celebrate all the good things that have been happening    
throughout the week.  
This and next week we will be holding two special, Special Mentions Assemblies, where 
parents can attend and see what has been going on. 
Foundation and Key Stage One parents are invited to come on Friday 10th March at 2:30pm 
in the hall.  
Key Stage Two parents are invited to come on Friday 17th March at 2:30pm in the hall. 
We hope you can make it. 

Dates for your Diary 

Friday 10th March Reception and  Key Stage One Special 
Mentions 2:30pm 

Thursday 16th March Easter Bingo. Doors open 6:30pm.  
First game 7:00pm 

Friday 17th March Key Stage Two Special Mentions 2:30pm 

Tuesday 21st March Year One visit Tamworth Castle 

Wednesday 22nd March Parents Evening (Early) 

Thursday 23rd March Parents Evening (Late) 

Monday 27th March Year Four go to Manor Adventure  

Friday 31st March End of the Spring Term 

Monday 17th April  Beginning of the Summer Term 

Easter Bingo    Thursday 16th March 
Often described as being as beautiful as a cross between a Renoir 
painting and a  Shakespeare sonnet, we are very excited to announce 
that Easter Bingo is back. 
 
The  bingo will take place in the main hall. Doors will be open at 
6:30pm, with the first game at 7:00pm. 
Children are welcome, if accompanied by an adult. 
 

Any Easter gifts for prizes would be gratefully received at 
the office. We are on the lookout especially, for Easter 
eggs and bottles.  
Thank you 

Strike Action 
You will be aware that the NEU teachers union have called two final strike days 15th and 
16th March. As before, the school will unfortunately need to close a few classes down for 
the day. I am indebted to the teachers who have kept me informed of their actions and      
parents for their understanding of the difficulties the industrial action  creates. You will    
receive a Parentmail communication before the end of today if your child’s class is affected. 
Thank you 


